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Share the Road Campaign 

Share The Road is a road safety campaign led by Leicestershire Police.  

The Share the Road campaign focuses on anyone that uses the roads and encourages everyone to treat 
each other respectfully.  
The aim is to ensure that anyone in Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland that uses the road, for any 
purpose is kept safe.  
We have consulted professionals from a number of partners who are supporting our campaign to 
make the roads a safer place, including: The British Horse Society, British Triathlon and Cycling UK.  
 
Advice - Cyclists  
Make sure your intention is clear and signal to other road users when you intend to turn, giving plenty 
of notice before manoeuvring. 
Light up! Legally you are required to have working lights on the front and rear of your cycle, switched 
on between sunset and sunrise; white at the front, red at the rear.  
 
Advice - Car Drivers  
Pass cyclists, horse riders and runners wide and slow. The recommended distance is 1.5 metres.  
When passing a horse and rider, slow down to a maximum of 15mph and be patient if looking to go 
around them.  
Note the new rural areas where the speed limits have dropped to 50mph   
 

Click here for more information 
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Quick Stat 

https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/leicestershire-police/leicester-forest-east-kirby-muxloe-and-

glenfield/  is a website that provides crime statistics where you live. 

Follow us on Twitter @blabypolice or Facebook /blabypolice 

Email hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk Page 1 

https://www.leics.police.uk/sharetheroad
https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/leicestershire-police/leicester-forest-east-kirby-muxloe-and-glenfield/
https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/leicestershire-police/leicester-forest-east-kirby-muxloe-and-glenfield/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neighbourhood Link – Have you signed up? 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our community messaging system, 

Neighbourhood Link. You will receive regular emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, 

good news stories, crime prevention advice, witness appeals and local events. 

It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk  

 

 

CRIME UPDATES 
 
#YouSaidWeDid 

Please find below updates from your local beat team in relation to the priorities you have raised via 

Neighbourhood Link:  

 

You Said – Anti-Social Behaviour 

We Did – Over the last couple of months the beat team have been dealing with anti-social behaviour at 

Morrison’s and surrounding area of Glenfield. The young people committing this anti-social behaviour have 

been spoken to and we are in the process of visiting address of those involved.  

 

You Said – Vehicle Crime 
We Did – As the hot weather is with us we are seeing a rise in cars being left insecure whether that is by 
leaving the car unlocked or the windows/sunroof bring open.  Don’t let opportunists take advantage of this 
ensure your vehicle is secure even is leaving it for a few minutes.  

 

You Said – Road Safety  
We Did – Our volunteers have again been out this month at a number of locations conducting speed checks 
all of those who were caught speeding have been dealt with appropriately. PCSO Calum has recovered 
several vehicles over the last month for no tax with one having ran out in early 2020! If you do buy a car 
you must tax it straight away the law changed quite a while ago in relation to this.  

 

We are always happy to hear from you. Please email us at 

hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk or call 101. 
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Sgt 248  
Jess Harper 

PC 2127  
Michael Payne 

PC 4706  
Jodie Neal 

PC 4258 
Dave Gilbody 

PCSO 6641  
Calum Loades 
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